Legistar #120494

DISTRICT ALL
VILLAGE OF LOMBARD
REQUEST FOR BOARD OF TRUSTEES ACTION
For Inclusion on Board Agenda

Bids and Proposals
TO : President and Village Board of Trustees
FROM David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager
DATE September 12, 2012 Agenda Date: September 20, 2012
TITLE FY2012B, Snow and Material Hauling

SUBMITTED BY: Tom Ellis, Operations Superintendent

RESULTS:

Date Bids Were Published Bidding Closed
Total Number of Bids Received

‘Total Number of Bidders Meeting Specifications

Bid Security Required [ |Yes [ INo

Performance Bond Required [ Jves [_—_lNo

Were Any Bids Withdrawn [ IYes [ INo
If yes, explain: _

Waiver of Bids Requested? XYes [ No

Ifyes, explain: current debris contractor unable to perform and provide adequate number of
hauling vehicles.

Award Recommended to Lowest [ JYes [ INo
Responsible Bidder?
If no, explain:

FISCAL IMPACT:

Engineer’s Estimate/Budget Estimate $27,135.00

Amount of Award $27,135.00

Proj. #5515, 7101.809500 $300,000.00, 2715.755700-$5000.00

BACKGROUND/RECOMMENDATION:
The current debris hauler under contract was only able to provide 2 trucks. The Village's paving

operation requires 5 to 6 material hauling trucks. This contractor has worked in the past for the Village
and has agreed to current contract rates.

Has Recommended Bidder Worked for Village Previously XYes [ INo
If yes, was quality of work acceptable XYes [ INo
Was item bid in accordance with Public Act 85-12957 [Ives XINo
Waiver of bids - Public Act 85-1295 does not apply XYes

REVIEW (as needed):

Village Attorney XX Date

Finance Director XX Date

Village Manager XX Date




-~ Memorandum

To: David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager

Through: Car] Goldsmith, Director of Public Works

From: Tom Ellis, Operations Superintendent
Date: September 12, 2012
Subject: FY 2012B Snow and Material Hauling

The Village has a contract with D.A.S. Trucking Inc. for debris hauling. This contractor is
unable to provide the sufficient amount of trucks to complete the snow hauling and
paving operations. The Village has asked Marcott Enterprises, Inc. to provide snow and
material trucking at the same rate as the contractor currently under contract. Marcott has
been the contractor hauling material for the Village up until last year.

Public Works is requésting a waiver of bids and award of a contract to Marcott
Enterprises Inc. not to exceed $27,135.00 to haul snow and material on an as-needed
basis as allowed by the Finance Department Purchasing Manual.

This Ttem will be competitively bid out in November 2012 for the 2013 fiscal year.

Please place this item on the September 20, 2012, Village Board agenda for
consideration.



